
January	19,	2022	
	
RW	Nordin	&	Associates,	Inc.	
Professional	Land	Surveyors	
N5841	State	Hwy	47-55	
Shawano,	WI	54166	
	
RE:	 Survey	Job	#16881	on	May	20,	2021	
	
To	Whom	It	May	Concern:	
	
We	are	requesting	a	refund	of	$758.38	for	our	survey	done	and	completed	on	May	
20,	2021	and	billed	on	June	2,	2021	under	job#	16881.	
	
This	request	for	a	refund	is	due	to	the	lack	of	professionalism	in	what	was	done	and	
said	by	the	surveyor	on	site	in	charge	of	doing	our	survey	on	the	above	date.	
	
It	has	come	to	our	attention	and	through	knowledge	that	the	surveyor	could	have	
possibly	been	influenced	in	creating	an	incorrect	survey	on	our	property.	
	
We	will	be	having	it	re-surveyed.	
	
	
Bob	and	Kathy	Lasecki	
N6662	East	Street	
Shawano,	WI	54166	


